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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D.No. 2 
WALNUTPORT, pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to thank you for your very excellent report 
on reception of XEDM. 

We have been on the air 30 days, and when you heard us 
on Dec. 19th., we were still undergoing serious set backs 
with our diesel generating equipment. I hope that by now 
we have improved slightly our signal --- and hope to 

be able to raise our power by the middle of Feb. 

As yet, we do not have verification cards of any kind, 
but if you find time to give us another report, as ample 
as the one that you have given us, I promise to send you 
a picture of some sort of the installation or the town 
or somethinl. 

Again, I sncerely aopreciate your report, and shall be 
looking forward for another one at convenience. 

I am very truly you 
r 

Ing. 
Chief Engr. 


